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Subject: New Mexico A #2 30-025-01269

George Kenemore,
Upon reviewing the wellbore diagram submitted with the C-103 subsequent for work 
recently performed on the New Mexico A #2, I find that new perforations are shown 
outside of the approved SWD-1088 order. The order approved injection from 10,839’- 
11,556’. Listed on the wellbore diagram are “new perfs” as of 5-17-2017 10,813’- 
10,838’ and 11,572’-11,578’ 64 holes. Along with other perforations starting 11,593’- 
12,130’, 112 holes. As of 8/7/2017 please shut in and cease injection into this well. 
Please provide information on the perforations you have shown as “new” to Phillip 
Goetz, Santa Fe OCD, 505-476-3466. Since these perforations are outside the 
approved interval a re-application maybe required. The well is to remain shut in till OCD 
District I receives approval from Santa Fe to resume injection.
I will be sending out email to your address as listed stating the same.

District I AO/ll 
575-393-6161
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